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May 2, 2015 
 
 
 
All American Originals Car Show Fiends 
 
Re:  All American Originals Car Show Cancellation 
 
Dear Friends: 
  
Due to unexpected circumstances the show committee has voted to cancel the All American 
Originals Car Show this year which was set for Sunday, June 21, 2015.   
 
While we all have enjoyed bringing this special event to you for the past five years, we will be 
taking a break this year for a variety of reasons.  However, we plan to continue on with the show 
next year as we really enjoy getting together and spending the day with each of you and your 
wonderful vehicles.  If you have sent in your registration, don’t worry, we will be returning 
everyone’s payments and registration forms shortly.   
 
The Orange County Region of the AACA is planning on hosting a picnic in the fall so we all will 
still have an opportunity to get together this year.  Stay tuned for more info in the coming weeks. 
 
Each of us truly appreciates the support all of you have shown for the All American Originals 
Car Show and thank you for your participation at each of the past five shows.  Until next year, 
please continue to enjoy the ride! 
 
If you have any questions, please give me a call at (714) 633-8210 or via E-mail at 
JimKarras@aol.com.  For more information, please visit us online at 
www.allamericanoriginals.org/. 
  
Sincerely, 
  
 
 

Jim Karras 
Jim Karras 
AAOCS Co-Founder 
Registration Chairman 

Mike Sherman 
Mike Sherman 
AAOCS Co-Founder 
Show Manager 

Ray Chips 
Ray Chips 
AAOCS Committee Member 
President, O.C. Region, AACA 

 

 

829 East Van Bibber Avenue, Orange, CA 92866-2063 
Voice - 714.633.8210  Fax - 714.633.8261 

Internet - www.allamericanoriginals.org 
 

Flyer downloaded from www.SoCalCarCulture.com




